

LOMBARD POLICE DEPARTMENT



Date: July 29, 2013

To: David A. Hulseberg, AICP, ICMA-CM

Village Manager

From: Ray Byrne

Chief of Police

Re: Swearing In Ceremony

The police department has recently promoted three officers within our ranks. We would like to mark the ceremony of their swearing in at the next regularly scheduled Village Board meeting on August 15th. The personnel to be sworn in include:

Roy Newton to the rank of Deputy Chief

William Collins to the rank of Lieutenant

Joseph Grage to the rank of Sergeant

I would respectfully request that the swearing in ceremony be added to the Village Board agenda for that evening. Thank you.